
                             
 
March 14, 2019 
 
Nancy Lucier 
Town Administrator  
Town of West Boylston 
140 Worchester Street 
West Boylston, MA 01583 
 
Project: MassDOT Contract No. 102554 

Bridge Deck, Joint & Substructure Repairs and Related Work on Bridge No. (H-18-027) 
Malden Street over Interstate 190 in the Town of Holden 

 
Re:  Malden Street Bridge Closure - Town Notification 
 
 
 
This letter serves as a notification for the temporary bridge closure of Malden Street over 
Interstate 190 in the Town of Holden. The closure coincides with the MassDOT contract 
referenced above for bridge related repairs.   
 
This temporary bridge closure is anticipated to begin on April 15, 2019 and be completed on        
June 18, 2019.  During the closure, access across the overpass will not be allowed.  Restricted 
access on the north easterly section of Malden Street in Holden and between Malden 
Street/Goodale Street in West Boylston will be permitted to Residents only.  Vehicular traffic 
will be detoured through the neighboring streets guided by posted detour signage. Visual Traffic 
Message Signs for advanced notification will be installed two weeks prior to the closure.   
 
 
 
 
The following is a list of Emergency Contacts: 
 
MassDOT Resident Engineer: Wayne Richard Mobile: (617) 756-5052  
MassDOT Area Engineer:  Kevin Troy  Mobile : (508) 868-5160  
 
NEL Corporation Superintendent:  Carl Tudisco JR Mobile: (978) 476-3745 
NEL Corporation Project Manager: Seth Toch  Mobile: (978) 304-3273 
 
 
 


